27 May 1988

Irving Barr
180 E. Pearson
Chicsago, IL 60611

Dear Mr. Barr:
"7;Thm@yVMWﬂ's Assdciation newsletler we read that Coral Castle is for sale.

SPACES is a national non-profit organization devoted to the documentation and preservation of
folk-art environments. We are currently focusing on such sites in the United States but are also
expsnding our efforts to Europe. Some time ago we had been in contact with the park managers, to
whom we had sent some printed information about SPACES.

«_ We would very much like to find out more about the possible sale of the Coral Castle. We are
compiling information and articles for the next newsletter, and would like to have an update on the
Castle. ¥e would very much appreciate any help you cangive us, (~ c_\mll ~3 é

%ﬂdmﬁmﬁm of the realtor who is overseeing the sale of the Cast]e?jhre
there any definitive papers on Leedskalnin that you are aware of? We have sketchy information
about him in our files, and would therefore be interested in finding out about whether any personal
papers, etc. exist.

We hope these requests do not overwhelm you. Thank you for your time and assistance.
Sincerely,

Cynthia Pansing
Assistant Director



